Chris O'Brien

From: Wendy Bouvier <wendy@JPKempf.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:49 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc John Kempf

Subject: Bill H1383 opposition

Hello my name is Wendy Bouvier and together with my Fiancé John Kempf, we own property on 209 Old Town Rd. Block
island, RI. The Jane Marie Cottage.

We rent this property to seasonal

And non-seasonal guests each year for 19 years. We are both against the proposed additional short term rental tax of
5%.

Regards,

Wendy Bouvier

Sent from my iPhone



